From: Sent:	Deborah Tennant <sheeringpc@gmail.com> 08 October 2019 09:57</sheeringpc@gmail.com>
To:	Theresa Parker
Cc:	Alan Jones; Bill Bedford; Graham Bishop; Judy Christmas; Lesley Paine; Mike Hayter; Neil Marsden; Peter Rust; Richard Morgan; Rodney Northwood; Sara Frackelton; Cllr.P Stalker
Subject:	Re: EPF/0438/19 - Land at Gainsborough House Sheering Lower Road Sheering
	riginated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments ender and know the contents is safe.
Hi	
The developer has not m development Rosina Ct	wish to object to application EPF/0438/19.  net with their legal obligations regarding the Section 106 agreement on the previous roved the Parish Council require a section 106 agreement of £50, 000 to be paid old.
Kind regards	
Debbie Tennant Sheering Parish Clerk sheeringpc@gmail.com 01279 734 580	
On Thu, Sep 26, 2019 at	t 9:22 AM Theresa Parker < TParker@eppingforestdc.gov.uk > wrote:
Dear Parish Clerk, plea	se see attached letter regarding the above application.
Kind Regards	
Theresa Parker	
Senior Technical Officer	
01992 564476	
* Please do not print t	this email unnecessarily.

For further information regarding Planning Directorate please go to <a href="https://www.eppingforestdc.gov.uk">https://www.eppingforestdc.gov.uk</a> (Our reception opening times are now: 9:00am - 11:30am)
DISCLAIMER This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion or advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the authority in any way. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.
Internet email is not a secure communication medium, and we advise that you observe this lack of security when emailing us.

Epping Forest District Council Postmaster@Eppingforestdc.gov.uk